
          NOTRE DAME SCHOOL 
925 – 104th Ave 

Dawson Creek, BC 

V1G 2H8 

Phone : 250-782-4923 

Fax : 250-782-4388 

Email: notredame@cispg.ca 

 Website: www.notredameschool.ca 

                

September 11, 2019 

Dear guardians and parents,  

Friendly reminder that Hot Lunch Ordering is officially OPEN today!!  

We have made one minor change with ordering and it will now be closed 

SEPTEMBER 18th, 2019 at 11:59 PM for the <September 24th - November 1st 

session> 

Please be sure to place and pay for ALL Hot Lunch Orders for this session no later 

than September 18th 2019. NO EXCEPTIONS.  

  

We are in need of VOLUNTEERS, this program cannot run without Parent Support. 

If you are interested in volunteering for Hot Lunch please select when you are 

available after placing your order online and the Hot Lunch Coordinator will get in 

touch with you.  

  

If you have any questions or concerns or would like to modify your order BEFORE 

September 18th 2019 please email brittanyjuell@hotmail.com  

  

Thank you for your patience 

Regards,  

Notre Dame PSG 
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